
A-XII

EDITORIAL

Dear Collegeaus,

We are very happy and honored to be in front of you, our esteemed gynecologists and obstetricians, with the March issue of 
the brand new and richly scientific Turkish Journal of Obstetrics and Gynecology, the first issue of 2023. In this issue, there are 
8 clinical studies, 2 reviews, a meta-analysis and a letter to editor.

While the March issue is being prepared, we convey our wishes for God’s mercy to our citizens who lost their lives and their 
relatives after the earthquake storm that occurred on the morning of February 6 and is defined as the disaster of the century, and 
we wish our injured and financially damaged citizensto get well soon. I would also like to state that we, as the whole magazine 
team, continued our work with our broken hearts and tears in our eyes after this great disaster we experienced while preparing 
this issue.

We would like to invite all our colleagues to the 20th National Gynecology and Obstetrics Congress, which will be held in 
Cyprus on 17-21 May 2023, in these days when we heal our wounds after the earthquake that took place in Kahramanmaraş 
on February 6th.

Believing that we will be stronger together, lets have a more beautiful and scientific future...

Ercan Yilmaz, Prof.MD

Fatih Sendag, Prof.MD

Editors in TJOG 


